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MEMO 

 

To: All Liquor Agents and Suppliers Partners 

From: Bryan Letkeman, Director, Supply Chain 
Date:  February 20, 2024 
RE: Single-use Plastic Prohibition Regulations – Plastic Ring Carriers 

 

Manitoba Liquor and Lotteries (MBLL) provided notice on April 12, 2023 of its plans to align with the 
Government of Canada’s incoming Single-use Plastics Prohibition Regulations. These federal regulations, 
while currently before the Court of Appeals, remain in force.  

 
MBLL continues to uphold the importance of reducing the environmental impacts associated with 
single-use plastics in the packaging of liquor products and supports suppliers that have taken initiatives 
to make packaging changes consistent with our mandates. We expect to communicate further to 
support this mandate in the coming months.  
 

Your assistance in sharing this information with your members is greatly appreciated. 
Inquiries about the regulations or Environment and Climate Change Canada (ECCC) should 
be directed to ECCC via their website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


